
At Great Baddow High School library, we love reading and 

enjoy sharing and hearing from others about the books they 

are reading.  Usually we run Chatterbooks for pupils in years 

5 and 6 to give them an opportunity to share reading a book 

together and stimulate discussion and understanding 

through fun book related activities. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to hold these sessions at the 

moment, so have created our Chatterbooks Challenges. 

 

There will be one challenge per half term for your child to 

do.  When completed, please take a photo of the work and 

send it to library@gbhs.co.uk by Monday 9th November.  Any 

work sent in will be displayed on our Twitter account, 

twitter@gbhs_library. 

 

We hope your child enjoys this Great Baddow High School 

Library Chatterbooks Challenge. 
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Great Baddow High School Library Chatterbooks 

Challenge.  We would love for you to create either:  

 

1 - A postcard written from your favourite book 

character to another book character, telling them of 

an adventure they have had. You could create a 

picture on the front of the adventure;   

OR 

2 - Read a book about a sport you enjoy and then 

create an A3 information sheet of facts about that 

sport.  For example, if you choose football you could 

find out who holds the record for most goals scored, 

which team has won the most cups or which player 

has played the most times for their country. 
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